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8 September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

We look forward to welcoming Year 8 students back to the Academy tomorrow. 

The Academy would like to request that all of Year 8 students bring a reading book to school 

tomorrow and each day, from now on.  

If a student is not able to bring in a reading book from home, then we will provide one in their 

classroom for them. Students will be reading to support transition between lessons and to continue 

to build on the success of the tutor time reading program. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Tracie Deane 

Assistant Principal 
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